MORRIS INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

COMMUNITY HALL 

MORRIS, Ct. 06763
February 2021


The regular February 11, 2021 meeting was called to order by the chair at 7:02 pm in the 

Community Hall. Present were Clif Wheeler and Mike Doyle; Connie Trolle and Giles Giovinazzi joined the meeting by zoom. Tom Weik was present and hosted the zoom meeting.

The minutes of the regular January 14, 2021 meeting were accepted as written.

Old Business  
Application 20-23 from Michael Smith as agent for Mike Lauretano for a deck expansion on piers at 314-2 Bantam Lake Road was considered. Mike Doyle had spoken with Michael Smith regarding the planned expansion. Mr. Smith said the plan was to move the existing stairs over 10 feet, and expanding the deck in that opened space. Two holes will be hand dug for piers. A sketch with these details was shared on the camera. On a motion by Connie Trolle, seconded by Giles Giovinazzi, it was VOTED unanimously to approve this application for activity that will not impact the lake.

 New Business
Application 21-01 was received from the Morris Highway Department to clear drainage at Terrell Farm and Platt Farm Roads. Mike Doyle explained that the drainage from the development allowed storm water to flow into adjacent areas and not be released immediately, but as the brush grew in a couple of drainage areas it collected debris and began to dam up the storm waters, flooding adjacent properties. The Town will clear the brush causing the damming. On a motion by Connie Trolle, seconded by Clif Wheeler, it was VOTED unanimously to approve this application for activity on the drainage.

Other Business
Any action on the complaint of runoff from 160 Island Trail will have to wait until the snow is gone.
There was no other business and the meeting was adjourned at 7:17 pm.    

Respectfully submitted, 




Michael Doyle   
Received  10:02 AM


February 16, 2021


Susan J. Jeanfavre


Assistant Town Clerk









